
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

THE FANCY FARMER BEER & WINE NEW LIQUOR LICENSE  

 

The City of New Germany WILL HAVE A PUBLIC HEARING ON JUNE 17 

FOR A NEW LIQUOR LICENSE OF BEER & WINE FOR THE FANCY 

FARMER. COUNCIL MEETING IS JUNE 17, 2025, AT 7 PM. 

 

 If you have any comments, please submit them in writing or email or 

attend the council meeting at the city hall in the city hall office, located 

at 300 Broadway Street E, New Germany.  

 

 

 

Thank You,  

Twyla Menth 

 

Posted at; City Hall, Security Bank, New Germany Post office  

 


